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Reading l 
Responsorial Psalm 

Reading II 
Gospel   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                           Food for Though t 
 
Isaiah 55.6-9 
The Lord is near to all who call on Him 
Philippians 1.20-24, 27 
Matthew 20.1-16 
 
The “Kingdom of Heaven”, which the parable tries to explain, is not a reward ceremony at 
which compliments are made about work done and time given to God.  Those who labour 
long in the field of virtue do so not to win any reward, but to reveal the goodness they 
experience through their relationship with God. 
Whatever goodness we have is a gift to us from God through others.  God will surprise us 
all the time with generosity. 
 

 
MASSES    

Wednesday Sept. 24 OLV 10:00 am Lena & Hugh McFaul by the Estate 
 

Saturday Sept 27 St. Malachy  7:00 pm Rita Weatherdon 14th Anniversary by Shirley, Roland and Philip 
Lorraine Dansereau by Richard & Rachel Beaulne 
 

Sunday Sept. 21 OLV 9:00 am Nora & Archie Renwick by Nichole 
Claire  O’Connor 25th Anniversary by the Family 

 
 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE SYNOD OF BISHOPS 
 

The Holy Father has declared that on Sunday, September 28th, the whole Church is to pray for the III 
Extraordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, which begins on Sunday, October 5th, to treat 
the topic “The Pastoral Challenges of the Family in the Context of Evangelization”. Following is a Prayer 
to the Holy Family for the Synod, composed by Pope Francis. 
 



PRAYER TO THE HOLY FAMILY FOR THE SYNOD  
 

             Jesus, Mary and Joseph, in you we contemplate 
             the splendour of true love, to you we turn with trust. 
 
              Holy Family of Nazareth, grant that our families too 
             may be places of communion and prayer, authentic 
             schools of the Gospel and small domestic Churches. 
 
             Holy Family of Nazareth, may families never again  
             experience violence, rejection and division: 
             may all who have been hurt or scandalized 
             find ready comfort and healing. 
             Holy Family of Nazareth, 
             may the approaching Synod of Bishops 
             make us once more mindful  
             of the sacredness and inviolability of the family, 
             and its beauty in God’s plan. 
 
             Jesus, Mary and Joseph, graciously hear our prayer. 
 
             Amen. 
 
 

HARVEST SUPPER 
 
The annual Harvest supper, sponsored by both of our Parishes, will be held on Friday, October 17th.  Tickets will 
be available next weekend. 
 

 
ST. MALACHY NEWS  

 
Wardens’ Meeting 
The next Wardens’ Meeting will be on Wednesday, September 24th at 7:00 pm in the Church Sacristy. 
 

 
OLV NEWS 

 
Parish Deficit 
The Wardens will be presenting their plan to address the parish’s deficit at the first Sunday coffee/fellowship 
morning, October 5th 2014.  Parishioners are encouraged to attend. 

 
Christmas Tea 
The Christmas Tea will be held on Saturday, December 6th and will be hosted by the OLV Society.  Please 
reserve this date on your calendars.  To our crafters:  Your table will be waiting! 
 
DVD 
Anyone wanting a copy of the Mass filmed on September 7th has until the end of the month to contact Monique or 
Ken at 819-986-3166 to order a copy.  The cost is $20.00. 
 
Garage Sale 
A big thank you for all who donated and purchased items from our garage sale last Saturday.  A total of $253.00 
was raised.  The OLV Society                      
 

 
 
 



THE DAILY BREAD PROGRAM NEEDS OUR HELP – (CONT’D) 
 
Last week, there was an insert with the bulletin that identified needs to support the Daily Bread Program.  Over the 
next two weeks, a basket will be left in the church to accept your donations.  For those who need more information 
on the needs, see the list located near the basket. 
 

COLLECTION FOR THE NEEDS OF THE CHURCH IN CANADA 
 
The Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada will be held in parishes across the country on September 27 
and 28, 2014 . In his letter to parishes, the Most Reverend Paul-André Durocher, Archbishop of Gatineau and 
President of the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB), states: "This year we have several reasons to 
celebrate our common journey in faith and evangelization. Pope Francis proclaimed two of the founders of the 
Church in Canada saints of the Universal Church: Bishop François de Laval and Mother Marie of the Incarnation. 
Many pilgrims are travelling to Quebec City for the 350th anniversary of the Parish Notre-Dame de Québec, North 
America's first Catholic parish outside Spanish territories." 
 
 
 

OUR LADY OF LIGHT CULTURAL CENTRE 
 

Ottawa Rube Band (Oktoberfest) – 1:00-2:00 pm 
Our last event of the season will be on Sunday, September 28th.  Come and join us to hear some great German 
songs. Tickets are $5.00 (12 and under free). After the concert, we will be serving bratwurst, potato salad, 
sauerkraut and non-alcoholic beverages - 2:00 to 4:00 pm.  Tickets are $5.00 (12 and under free). 
It would be appreciated if you could buy your tickets in advance so that the Committee can plan the purchase of 
food and beverages.  Tickets can be obtained from:  Lucie Miller at 819-986-7233 or Shirley Kane at 819 986-
7264.  Draw for original painting of church and handmade afghan will also take place.  Address is:  6458, Route 
315, Mulgrave & Derry. 
 
 
 

 
ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH? 
Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here!  You may have come from other places.  You may have 
been “away” for a while.  Be assured that we love to have you among us.  We would appreciate it very much if you 
identified yourself at Mass.  It would also help if you would take the time to fill out a registration form.  The next 
time you are with us, you may leave it in the collection basket or give it to one of the ushers or to the priest.  
Welcome! 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY  
Sept. 13-14, 2014 - Sunday Offering $510.00 $251.00 


